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Our February outing was a luncheon held at Frank’s at the Old Mill Restaurant, 

Fayetteville, Georgia, and hosted by John and Ruth Huelsbeck.   

 

The following members were present Adams, Browns, Burtchs, Huelsbecks, Nicholsons, 

Sowers’, Swansons, Tomsetts.  We also had visitors from the Sta-Goners Chapter the 

Thomas’ and Wilsons. 

 

Fred Tomsett gave an update on our State Rally which will be in April. 

 

Everyone enjoyed the luncheon and fellowship.   

 

 
 

Submitted by Sarah Sowers, Acting Secretary 

 

Nick & Barbara Nicholson, Co-President 
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